TOWN OF FARMINGTON LAND ACQUISITION COMMITTEE February 11, 2021

The meeting of the Farmington Land Acquisition Committee was held on February 11, 2021 Via Zoom. Present were Committee Members Chair Mastrobattista, Connolly, Cowles, Nelson, Statchen and Wadsworth and Land Acquisition Consultant Dolphin.

Call Meeting to Order:

Chair Mastrobattista called the meeting to order at 5:06 p.m. and welcomed Steve Nelson as the new representative for the Farmington Land Trust, replacing Richard Kramer.

Public Comment: None

Approval of Minutes:

Upon MOTION made and seconded (Statchen/Wadsworth) it was unanimously VOTED to approve the minutes of the December 10, 2020 meeting as written.

Correspondence: None

New Business: None

Old Business:

Acquisition Update
No public update

Executive Session to discuss selection of site or purchase of real estate

Upon MOTION made and seconded (Wadsworth/Statchen) it was unanimously

VOTED: to go into Executive Session. The session was opened at 5:08 p.m. Attending were Committee Members Chair Mastrobattista, Connolly, Cowles, Nelson, Statchen and Wadsworth and Land Acquisition Consultant Dolphin.

Executive Session was adjourned at 5:53 p.m.

A MOTION (Wadsworth/Cowles) to adjourn was adopted at 5:54 p.m.

ESD